421-B South Bright Leaf Blvd. Smithfield, NC 27577

(919) 934-0961
March 22, 2022

Re: Solid Rock Facility
1267 Steward Road
Dunn, NC.

Subject: Third Party Inspection

Dear Sir, Madam:

On March 21, 2022 I made an on-site visit to the proposed Solid Rock Facility located at
1267 Steward Road in Dunn, NC. The purpose of this visit was to act as a third party
inspection for the Harnett County Inspections. This visit involved the inspection of the
foundation for the proposed concrete pour and the placement of the reinforcing steel for
the 50°x190” pad. P

Based on my inspection there were (8) F-1 with hair pin rebar and (8) F-2 footings. All of
the rebar for the footing and foundation are #5 rebar. The 6x6 steel mat and anchor bolts
were installed. The size and number, placement of rebar and sizing of the footing were all
installed in accordance to the approved plans.

Attached are the density and soil bearing test for this visit. If I can be of any more
assistance, please feel free to contact me.

Yours truly,

Wayne R. Dashield, PE




